
Additional Bulletin Announcements – January 7, 2024 

The Audio/Visual Team needs you! Please contact Kevin Sigmon.   (828-320-1418).  No experience 

necessary—just a willing heart!  

  

Altar Guild Members Needed  Volunteers are needed to assist with filling candles for services and 

changing altar paraments to the proper color for the church liturgical year.  We also need volunteers to 

make communion wafers.  Contact Jeannette Gantt (828-244-3115). 

  

Sign Up Sheets for 2024 are located in the narthex for altar flowers,  ushers and greeters for both 

services and Communion set-up assistants. Please share your time and talent this coming year!   

  

Blessing Box Our Blessing Box has helped many families in our    community this past year that have 

been in need of non-perishable food and personal hygiene products.  Please consider bringing some 

items and leaving them in the blessing box or dropping off at the church    office for us to replenish it 

each week.   

  

Lutheran Women’s Mission League (LWML) News  The LWML would like to thank the members of St. 

Peter’s for all their   support this past year.  It has been an emotional year for our church with the 

retirement of Pastor Kevin and the loss of so many of our dear members.  A big thank you to Pastor Eric 

for holding us together and tending our sorrows and joys!  Also, special thanks to all the wonderful ladies 

of St. Peter’s, both in our hostess groups and circles, we could not have done everything without you!  

For this upcoming year, if you would like to add your name to a hostess group, please contact Jan   

Sigmon.  If you would like to join a circle, simply show up at one our meetings!  All are welcome!  May 

God continue to guide us all into the New Year and bless us.  

 

St. Peter’s Long Sleeve T-shirts For Sale  Long sleeve sky blue     t-shirts will be for sale in the 

Spirit Center.  Cost $15.00 for youth sizes,  $20.00 for Adult Small to X-large, and $25.00 for Adult 2-

3XL.  The Mission Team will be selling them on the second Sunday, January 14, in the Spirit Center 

after each of the worship services.  

  

 

  

 


